
 
 

Please let Mr. Hendricks know that he should 

have fixed this page.  Send email to him via 

the Southeast Elementary School Web Site at 

http://www.mansfieldct.gov/southeast. 

 

If you do not alert him that this page is not 

fixed, it will not be available for your 

homework this week. 


